
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, March 15, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Bean and Cheese Burrito  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Caroline Fuller  
   Tristan Hall     
  

1. Attention Tiger Nation! If you are interested in joining the boys’ volleyball team, tryouts 
will be held after school on Monday, March 18th for 7th grade and Tuesday, March 19th 
for 8th grade. Please have your rides ready to pick you up at 5:15pm.  You will need 
athletic clothes, gym shoes, and a tryout waiver form in order to participate.  Please see 
Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a waiver or with any questions that you have. 

 
2. Spring is just around the corner, which means Softball Season is here! TODAY, Friday, 

March 15, there will be a make-up Girls Softball informational meeting in the cafeteria. 
Girls will receive a packet with information on the tryouts and waivers to participate. If 
you have any questions, see Coach Gjoni. Coach Gjoni and Coach Huebner are looking 
forward to having a great season with you! 

 
3. The girls volleyball teams headed to Willow Springs yesterday for their last games of the 

regular season. 7th and 8th grade both won in two sets to close out the season on a 
high note. Playoffs start tomorrow as 7th squares up against Washington and 8th grade 
takes on Highlands. 
 


